
From: Ecohome <ecohome.by@gmail.com> 
To: aarhus compliance <aarhus.compliance@unece.org> 
Cc: fiona.marshall@un.org, Ella Behlyarova <Ella.Behlyarova@unece.org> 
Date: 27/03/2018 13:27 
Subject: Re: Information on cases of environmental activists  persecution in Belarus 
 
 
 

Dear Madams/Sirs, 

Yes, we confirm that we submit this information in the context of paragraph 7 of decision VI/8c. 
Also all information and names can be published and this information is not confidential, 

including the names of the individuals mentioned in the letter. 
 
Thanks! 

Have a good day! 
 


